BULLETIN
Storefront Numbering/Rear Door Requirements

(08/19/09)

On the rear doors, Tenants are required to install 2” black vinyl letters in Arial typeface
indicating their space number. Tenant may install their store name also in the same 2" black
vinyl letters, Arial typeface.

All tenants with rear doors must install and maintain a door bell which is audible within the store.

All tenants installing a peephole must maintain the rating on the door. Installation of such may
void the rating and a new door will need to be installed. Please investigate the situation before
the hole is drilled.

Replace any existing storefront numbering with like-kind.



